
TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH
OAK STREET IRON BRIDGE

Oak Street Bridge will be closed to all traffic on

Monday, January 4th – Tuesday, January 5th, 2016

due to bridge construction preparation.

An alternative route must be taken

during this period of time.

Questions may be directed to:

William Scanlon, Highway Superintendent

Larry A. Wiggins, Public Works Director

863-3650


